From: Sent: To: Subject:	Moira Deeming Wednesday, 27 April 2022 8:29 AM RE: Dear Moira, just saw you on Binary FB page. THANK YOU from our family for your sane, professional answers to Rice.
Hi	
Hope you are going we	II.
-	owing the terrible treatment of the second in the media, as they try every trick in the second the fundamental questions of sex based rights.
If there is anything you	can do to help her, in any way, I beg you to do so.
Kindest regards,	
Moira	
_	pril 2022 2:55 AM oiraD@melton.vic.gov.au> a, just saw you on Binary FB page. THANK YOU from our family for your sane, professional
You don't often get emai	il from thedreadlockdogman@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
	this beautiful ad by an American (Florida) watch company celebrating: What is a woman?
The public are waking u	ıp!
Thanks again for all you	ı do!!!
On Sat, Apr 9, 2022 at 1	10:22 AM Moira Deeming < Moira D@melton.vic.gov.au > wrote:
Hi	
What a lovely email to	receive.
I'm not sure why I didropen it?)	n't see it (your email had a warning attached to it, perhaps I thought it was a scam and didn't'

Thank-you so much for taking the time to write to me with such encouraging words, as you can imagine, I mostly receive abuse!!
I appreciate your support, and your work in this important area. I cannot believe it is scandalous to know what a woman is!
Kindest regards,
Cr Moira Deeming
Watts Ward Councillor Melton City Council
M: 0499 801 198
E: moira.deeming@melton.vic.gov.au W: melton.vic.gov.au
From: Sent: Tuesday, 8 February 2022 9:13 AM To: Moira Deeming < MoiraD@melton.vic.gov.au > Subject: Dear Moira, just saw you on Binary FB page. THANK YOU from our family for your sane, professional answers to Rice.
You don't often get email from Learn why this is important
Dear Moira,
Thank you for your excellent interaction with the lateral lit was shown on Binary organisation FB page today.
Our family are GC campaigners and will follow and support you. We are in Nimbin, NSW, but we can talk about you and show others your wonderful attitude and manner and information.
Best of luck in 2022 to you and your team. It's going to be a busy and important year! In upcoming election we will be voting out every politician who support gender ideology.

The information in this message is privileged and confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified to delete the message and that any dissemination, copying or use of its content is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify the Melton City Council. ***********************************